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Notice to Skippers no. 6/2023 

Based on art. 14 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 - Water Law (Journal of Laws of 2022, items 

2625, 2687) and art. 43 (6) of the Act of December 21, 2000 on Inland Navigation (Journal of Laws 

of 2022, item 1097, 2642.), the Regional Water Management Board in Szczecin, in consultation 

with the Inland Navigation Office in Szczecin, informs that 

from February 17, 2023, navigation markings in the area of the West Oder River 

from km 29.50 (Klucz - Ustowo Cut) to km 32.10 (Akademicka Island), 

in connection with the works of excavated material dump above the "Pomorzan" bridge (km 31.17 

– East Oder River), it will not meet the requirements set out in §25 of the Ordinance of the 

Director of Inland Navigation in Szczecin of February 17, 2020 on detailed safety conditions traffic 

and parking of ships, regulating the rules of night sailing. 

In view of the above, we would like to inform that night sailing will not be allowed on the above-

mentioned section. We will inform about the restoration of night sailing in a separate navigation 

message. 

At the same time, we would like to inform you that from February 17, 2023, at km 31.20 - 31.50, 

works will be conducted related to excavated material dump. The work area will be marked with 

yellow navigation buoys. Temporary terrestrial navigational markers posted from headwaters and 

downstreams prior to entering the work area should also be followed. Please exercise extreme 

caution when moving in the indicated area. 

Marek Duklanowski 

Director of PGW WP RZGW Szczecin 

 

 

 

For detailed information on shipping conditions, please contact us from Monday to Friday from 7:00 

a.m. to 3:00 p.m. from the Operations Center (tel. 91 44 11 257) or read the news published on the website: 

https://szczecin.wody.gov.pl/komunikaty-nawigacyjne/podpisano cyfrowo/ 


